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Kyowa Kirin’s Humanitarian Donation for Earthquake Relief in 

Turkey and Syria 

 

Kyowa Kirin Co., Ltd. announces that the company will make a 5 million JPY donation through 

the Japanese Red Cross Society to help people affected by the earthquake in Turkey and Syria. 

In addition, the company will provide more supports through group of companies in Japan, 

North America, EMEA, and Asia-Pacific. 

 

Kyowa Kirin expresses its deepest sympathies to all those affected by the disaster and extends 

its very sincerest wishes for a speedy recovery. 


